
 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the  

Granbury Church of Christ 

Sunday, December 18, 2016 

Worship Leader - Tyler Wiggains 

GOD GATHERS HIS PEOPLE… 

Come Into His Presence 

Welcome - Call to Worship 

 GOD’S PEOPLE OFFER PRAISE… 

All Who Are Thirsty 

Here I Am to Worship 

O Come, O Come, Emmanuel 

GOD INVITES US TO HIS TABLE...  

Cornerstone 

The Lord’s Supper Prayers 

Ronnie Clark 

GOD’S PEOPLE BRING OFFERINGS… 

Contribution Prayer 

Ronnie Clark 

In Christ Alone 

GOD SPEAKS THROUGH HIS WORD... 

Sermon:  

A Miracle Not to Be Forgotten 

John Knox 

GOD’S PEOPLE RESPOND… 

How Can I Keep from Singing? 

GOD SENDS US TO LOVE AND SERVE… 

10,000 Reasons 

Benediction Prayer 

Scott Atherton 

 

Family News 

Prayer Requests  

Members, Rela�ves & Friends in Hospi-

tal/Rehab 

Louise Moore – Harbor Lakes, Win-

ston Nickel – Plaza Medical, Karl South-

ward – Glen Rose Rehab 

Members 

Mozelle Akins, Rachel Bridges, Terry 

Brooks, LaFon Commander, Richard 

Finney, Jada Green, Biff Hatton, Nena 

Hopper, Bill Hudson, Lloyd and Betsy 

Kennedy, Arlene McMillan, Joel Martin, 

Velda Maupin, Jack & Yetra Mock, Car-

oline Monday, Mary Beth Moore, Bill 

Moore, Biff Peterson, Eli Rouse, Norma 

Sisk, Jean Wann, Terry White, Rosemary 

Willenborg 

Rela�ves & Friends  

Mel Alkire, Jean Bills, Charmaine 

Boone, Charles Carter, Gina Calk Crock-

er, JB and Evelyn Cox, Tisha Green, Sue 

Jay, Aaron McClelen, Katy Mcglathery, 

Teresa Miller, Judy Parker, JoAnn Patter-

son, Jeana Ross, Arvel Sandel, Russ 

Smith, Tammy Sparrow, Kathy Spier, 

Carla Stone, Tommy Wiley 

Sympathy 

To Mike and Marsha Gilbert and 

family at the death of Mike’s mother, Jan 

Gilbert. Services are pending. 

 

(Note: For a complete list of prayer 

needs, to submit a prayer request or to 

read thank you notes, go to www.gran 

burycoc.net and click on the Prayer 

tab).  

 

 

 

 

 

Last Name____________________ 

His Name_____________________ 

Her Name_____________________ 

Children Present: 

_____________________________ 

_____________________________ 

Changes in address, phone, family 

email (please print) 

 

Address:______________________ 

_____________________________ 

 

Phone #: _____________________ 

Family Email (please print) 

_____________________________ 

 

I would like to serve in the following 

ministry: 

____________________________ 

____________________________ 

____________________________ 

 

Member Information 

Prayer Requests: 

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________ 

Wireless Network: CCA  Staff       

Password: crusaders1905 

Wednesday, December 21 

Candlelight Service - 6:30 PM 

(no children’s classes) 

Sundays, December 25 

& January 1 

No Bible Class                                       

10:15am Worship Service            

No PM Service 

Wednesday December 28 

All Activities Cancelled 

Church Office & CSC Closed 

December 26-30 

Holiday Schedule 

Announcements 

Larry’s Diner re-opens on January 4. 

Volunteer Opportunities – The Christian Service Center will have a food truck 

to unload on Monday, December 19, if you are available to help. The truck usually 

arrives around 10:00am. This will be the last truck to unload until next year. Also on 

Friday, January 6, 2017, the Christian Service Center will be hosting the Community 

Mobile Food Pantry from 8:00am to 10:30am at the First United Methodist Church 

Garage Area on FM 51 N.  

Sunday Welcome Lunch – The Climbers and Seekers classes invite visitors and 

new members who have placed membership since January 2016 to be their guests for 

lunch in the Dining Hall of the Fellowship Center on Sunday, January 8, immediately 

following the 10:15am worship service. 

Ladies’ Bible Class Schedule – Class resumes on January 11 at 9:30am, and the 

class will discuss Week 6, The Helmet of Salvation. On January 18, the class will 

watch the final video, The Sword of the Spirit.    



  

 

 

Last Name ____________________ 

His Name _____________________ 

Her Name_____________________ 

Children’s Names _______________ 

_____________________________

_____________________________ 

Family Email (please print) 

_____________________________ 

 

Address:______________________ 

_____________________________ 

Contact Phone #: 

_____________________________ 

I am a: 

Age Groups (Please check all that apply) 

   

Visitor Information 

 

         First-time Visitor 

    Regular Guest     Out-of-town Guest 

      30’s  40’s 

      50’s    60’s+ 

    Teen  20’s 

    Single             Married 

Prayer Requests: 

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________ 

This Church   Membership  

Attendance Report 
Sunday, December 11, 2016 

Sunday Bible Class 375 

10:15am Assembly 538 

Sunday pm Assembly n/a 

Life Groups n/a 

Sunday pm Total n/a 

Worship Schedule 

Sunday Morning Bible 
Class 

9:00am 

Sunday Morning Worship 10:15am 

Sunday Evening Worship 5:00pm 

Sunday Spanish-speaking  
Bible Class  

4:00pm 

Sunday Spanish-speaking  
Worship    

5:00pm 

Wednesday Evening 6:30pm 

Ministry Staff 

Harold Durham 
Minister of 

Community Services 

John Duty 
Worship and Body Life Minister 

Michael Grayson 
Youth Minister 

Mark Hackney 
Administrative Minister 

John Knox 
Preaching Minister 

Tyler Wiggains 
Children’s Minister 

Elders 

Mike Blevins 

David Casey 

Joe Daugherty 

Mike Gilbert 

Billy Martin  

Ronnie Roberts 

Ike Sawyer 

David  Anderson 

Richard Snowbarger 

Bob Spies 

Ira Wright 

2017 Harvest Missions 

Total: 

$213,983 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I would like informa!on on: 

Mission of the Month - Itu, Brazil 

One of the benefits of longtime mission partnerships is the blessing of watch-

ing a church across the world blossom and grow through the years. In 1999, 

GCOC began financially supporting Antenor and Phyllis Goncalves as they 

moved to Itu, Brazil and began ministering to the 30-member church there. And 

now, 17 years later, we see the fruit of their labor in this congregation of more 

than 300. God be praised! 

As a result of this couple’s leadership, several longstanding ministries in Bra-

zil have been established. 

• Impacto Media Ministry – This ministry to the masses includes the production 

of radio and television programs that are broadcast throughout Brazil, as well as 

DVDs and other resources that are used extensively by churches nationwide. 

• Camp Roots – This annual, bilingual camp helps young people, both churched 

and unchurched, learn more about God and His will for their lives and provides 

opportunities for them to serve the community. 

• CURA – This annual, one-week medical campaign provides free medical ser-

vices for those in need in the city of Itu. Over 120 volunteers are involved, in-

cluding Brazilians and Americans, serving almost 3000 people each year. 

One of our responsibilities as a supporting church is to not allow our interest 

and zeal for this vibrant mission effort to wane over time. May we eagerly join 

with the Lord in the harvest He is reaping in Brazil! 

Jan Knox 


